
YM 2021 Minutes of the Palmerston North MM and Kapiti MM joint LAC 
 
 
26 June 2020 
 
LAC members to date 
PNMM  Anne Hall, Alistair Hall, Patricia Macgregor, Michael Short 
KMM  Deb Gimpelson, Viola Palmer 
 
Minute 1. On August 19 2019 Deborah Gimpelson signed the Booking form from El Rancho 
(Waikanae Christian Holiday Park)  to secure a reservation for 2:00pm 13 May to 1:30pm 17 
May 2021.  The YM Treasurer paid the deposit of $1000.00 
 
Minute 2. June 2020 Deb Gimpelson  emailed  the current core LAC members to check in 
with everyone at the” year out from YM” mark,  and verify all had access to copies of the 
YM Timeline material.   We have divided the upcoming tasks involved so far. 
 
  Deb Gimpelson (KMM) site liaison with El Rancho 
 Alistair Hall (PNMM) to handle registration and payments, 
 Alistair Hall  to set up the website related to YM2021 
 Patricia Macgregor (PNMM) will liaise with the Quaker Lecture Committee 
 
 PNMM will work on the budget and setting rates,  
 Deb will talk to El Rancho now about the many special diet requirements and what 
 the cost will be. 
 
Minute 3. Anne Hall (PNMM) provided  a registration form from the 2017 YM at El Rancho 
when Wellington MM was the LAC. That should give us an approximate template to use. 
 
We will continue to check with each other by email. The next formal “meeting” will be the 
beginning of September. 
 
 
Deb Gimpelson, clerk at present 


